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T. O. Box 874 

../jßarEinsburq, 012e5i (Virginia 

October 11, 1946 

Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This will verify your report of 
reception of our test program on the morning of 
October 9, 1946. 

It was very kind of you to write 
us. We appreciate it very much. Future reports of 
reception would be most welcome. 

CLG:rw 

l 
C. Leslie Golliday 
General Manager 


